
 
 

February 13, 2018 
 

 

NOTICE:  THE HOUSING WAIT LIST FOR 2 BEDROOM 
UNITS LOCATED AT THE FOLLOWING SITE IS  

CLOSED: 
 

Riverdale Senior Apartments 
335 West 138th Street 
Riverdale, IL 60827 

 
 

The Housing Authority of Cook County has received the maximum number of pre-
applications for 2 bedroom units.  The Housing Authority of Cook County will no longer 
accept pre-applications for the wait list listed above and will notify applicants on the 
status of submitted applications within the coming weeks. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the Public Housing Wait List and Leasing 
Department at (312) 542-4786. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


